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SHOREHAM BEACH RESIDENTS'
ASSOCIATION

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Saturday, March 2nd, 2024

12 noon
Church of the Good Shepherd Hall

Confirmed (tbc): Tim Loughton MP,
SBRA Clirs Joss Loader and Julia Watts (ADC)
and Clir Kevin Boram (WSCC).

Please keep an eye on our SBRA Facebook page
& website for updates regarding the venue.

Do come along and

join us and have your say! G

CONTACT DETAILS:
Email: shorehambeachra@gmail.com

Phone: 07838 379599 (Joss Loader).

www.shorehambeachra.co.uk




